
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger  
Chair       Ranking Member 
Appropriations Committee    Appropriations Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Transportation Workforce Development 
Project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the South Bay Workforce Investment Board, Inc., 
located at 11539 Hawthorne Blvd. 5th Floor, Hawthorne, CA 90250. The funding would be used 
to provide occupational training, case management, and supportive services to individuals from 
disadvantaged populations, focusing on local priority sectors within the transportation industry. 
The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would help remove barriers to 
employment, reduce costs and barriers for hiring among employers, stimulate local economies, 
and increase tax revenues. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
 
      Maxine Waters 
      Member of Congress 
 


